
Terry Strom 

Whitecourt, AB 

780-778-5343 

franklin-walter@live.com 

 

RE: October 9, 2012   Council Meeting 11:30.  Subdivision and Road 

improvement request.  

SE  SEC: 18     TWP: 60   RGE: 10  MER: W4 

Council members: 

We recently inquired into the sub division of the property owned by my 

parents, Walter and Roberta Ritchie, and Beatrice Ritchie. They request 

that the property be subdivided into two parcels, north and south. I 

talked with Dennis and he informed us that the road did need 

improving. Dennis was very helpful and suggested that we talk to 

council and request council to consider improving the road so we can 

proceed with the subdivision. My parents have very little funding and 

are on their own for all costs as far as the other party is concerned. We 

truly thank you for taking the time for looking into this matter.  

 

Yours Truly,   Terry Strom, Walter and Roberta Ritchie 


